
 

 

 

18 January 2024 
 
Meet the Teacher Sessions - Chameleon Class 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,  
  
I hope your child has settled well into the term with their new teacher. To give parents the opportunity to 
meet Miss Dickson, I am pleased to provide you with information about ‘meet the teacher sessions’ that we 
will be holding over the next couple of weeks. These informal sessions will take place in your child’s 
classroom and will include an activity with your child, a chance to meet your child’s teacher and for them to 
share any important class information with you.   
  
We are offering sessions on  
 

• Tuesday 23rd January from 8:40-9:10am - please come with your child into class at the start of the 

day.  

or 
 

• Tuesday 30th January from 2:45-3:15pm - please arrive at the session start time and go to your 

child’s classroom door/external door where they usually exit.   

 

 You only need to attend one of the sessions and don't need to sign up.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Mr C Metcalfe  
Principal 


